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Gender intervention shaky foundations
Australian governments must recognise a UK finding that gender intervention is based on 
shaky foundations, and should stop harming children through puberty-blocking, according 
to FamilyVoice Australia spokesman David d’Lima.
 
“A report from Britain’s National Health Service has found there is no good evidence to 
support the prescription of hormones to children aimed at blocking puberty or to transition 
to the opposite gender,” David d’Lima said.
 
“According to Dr Hilary Cass in her report as chair of the NHS review, radical gender 
intervention is built on shaky foundations.
 
“Australian governments must recognise that finding and withdraw tax-payer funding for 
young people’s gender intervention.”
 
FamilyVoice Australia is disappointed that politicians in Australian jurisdictions persistently 
refuse to investigate radical gender intervention among young people.
 
“Governments at the very least should hold full independent enquiries into the impact of 
puberty blocking and gender transition among young people.” 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